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Nominations Now Open for 2025 Bendigo FNL Hall of Fame 
 

*For immediate distribution* 
 

The Bendigo Football Netball League (BFNL) is excited to announce that nominations for the 2025 intake of 
inductees to the BFNL Hall of Fame are now officially OPEN. 

This prestigious honour recognises outstanding individuals who have made significant contributions to the 
league across five categories: 

• Player  

• Coach 

• Administrator/Special Category 

• Umpire 

• Media 

Nominees should exemplify excellence, commitment, and a lasting impact on the BFNL community in either 
football or netball. Full eligibility criteria for each category are outlined in the here. 

Submissions must be received no later than 5:00pm on Monday, June 30, 2025. 

The 2025 BFNL Hall of Fame induction event will be held in November 2025, with full event details to be 
announced in the coming weeks. 

BFNL Chair, Carol McKinstry said the Hall of Fame is a vital tradition that preserves and celebrates the people 
who have shaped the league's proud history. 

“Our Hall of Fame acknowledges the legacy of those who have built the BFNL into the strong, respected 
competition it is today. We encourage clubs, members, and the wider community to consider nominating 
those worthy of this honour.” 

How to Nominate: 

To submit a nomination, please complete the nomination form that is available here. Once completed, please 
return it to: tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au.com.au.  

An online version of the nomination form is available here. 

 

*Ends* 

 

Please contact Tom King, BFNL Manager 
Email: tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au 
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